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ISS, a leading global workplace experience and facility services company, has further extended and
expanded a significant public healthcare contract in Southeast Asia. The annual value of the contract has
increased by more than DKK 100 million, bringing the value of the entire contract to approximately DKK
1.0 billion. A further revenue ramp-up is expected over the five-year contract period.

Under the contract, which commences in July 2025, ISS will deliver services across a range of public
healthcare institutions. The contract forms part of a larger tender from which ISS has already secured new
business, as recently announced.

Carl-Fredrik Bjor, Group Chief Commercial & Revenue Officer at ISS said: “We’re very excited about the
further renewal and expansion of this significant public healthcare contract. This continued collaboration
reflects our shared commitment to delivering consistent, high-quality services that support better care and
a more positive experience for patients. It also demonstrates ISS’s ambition to grow our business through
strong, long-term partnerships.”
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